
Dear Exhibitor:

A friendly reminder! We do not want to miss you at our 
annual conference. Don’t forget to mark your calendar.

Enclosed you will �nd an exhibit request form if you desire exhibit 
space. We would like your �rm to be there.

Your display will be located in an area that will receive much  
attention and will be easily accessible from all directions. Location 
is determined on a �rst come, �rst assigned basis.

In addition to the exhibits, there will be social networking held in 
the exhibitor’s area. Also, there will be speakers and daily seminars 
held next to the exhibitor’s area. You are all welcome to join us in 
the hospitality suites to relax and discuss any issues that involve us 
both.

Upon receipt of your exhibitor’s request, a booth will be reserved for 
you and if you have any questions, please call (401) 724-5116 and 
someone will assist you. This year’s fee will be $400.00 per booth. 
Exhibitor’s fee is to be mailed to Chief George L. Kelley, III, Ret.,  
107 Glen Meadows Drive, Pawtucket, RI 02861.

We are looking forward to your attendance, which will give your 
�rm the opportunity to support law enforcement which supports all 
of us.

This will be an event that you won’t want to miss!

Sincerely,

Chief George L. Kelley, III, Ret.
Treasurer,
The New England Association of Chiefs of Police

George L. Kelley, 
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